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August 13, 2020 
 
Dr. Solange Ribeiro 
Director of Academic Affairs and Quality Assurance 
10225 Yellow Circle Drive 
Minnetonka, MN 55343 
 
Dr. Ribeiro:   
 
Congratulations on successfully completing the IRCEP registration process.  Your application for the following 
programs was approved by the CACREP Board at its July 2020 meeting: 
 
Master’s of Arts in Adlerian Counseling and Psychotherapy:  Co-Occurring Disorders and Addictions Counseling 
Master’s of Arts in Adlerian Counseling and Psychotherapy:  Clinical Mental Health Counseling 
Master’s of Arts in Adlerian Counseling and Psychotherapy:  Marriage, Couple, and Family Counseling 
 
You may now state that these programs are “approved by IRCEP, an international affiliate of CACREP.”  I am also 
attaching certificates which you can print and display.   
 
Please be sure to designate only the programs listed above as a member of the registry.   
 
Your registration with IRCEP can be easily maintained for as long as the program desires to participate in the 
Registry.  To remain eligible, the programs must continue to meet the IRCEP Standards as demonstrated as part of 
the annual renewal process and an annual fee must be paid to IRCEP by October 1 (beginning in 2021).  Your 
annual fee for the coming year is paid and will not be due again until October 2021.  IRCEP will send yearly invoices 
to IRCEP registered programs at least two (2) months prior to the due date.  Currently, the annual fee has been set 
at $200. 

 
Welcome to IRCEP – we look forward to having you, your faculty, and students involved in IRCEP. We firmly believe 
that the Registry will foster relationships among students, counselors, and counselor educators worldwide, while 
simultaneously furthering recognition of our profession globally. 
 
Please note that the contact and website information provided in your IRCEP application will now be used to 
provide a link to your program on the IRCEP website.  In order for the public to access your information, it will be 
important for you to notify us of any changes in the program contact information.   
 
In closing, congratulations once again on achieving Registry status. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 LoriAnn S. Stretch, PhD, LCMHC-S, NCC, ACS, BC-TMH 

IRCEP Managing Director 


